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CHANCE TO CREATE AND PERFORM MUSIC IN SUMMER HOLIDAYS
Young musicians of all abilities have the opportunity to create and perform their own music at a free four-day course run by Kent Music during the summer holidays.
Orchestra ONE Project 8 will be held at New Line Learning Academy in Maidstone from Tuesday August 5, culminating in a concert on Friday August 8.

The four-day course will be led by Joe Browne, who has been involved with Orchestra ONE since its creation in September 2011. Joe is a regular fixture in the London jazz scene, playing with ground-breaking new ensembles such as Last Summer’s Tea Lights and the Melange Collective as well as established favourites Paul Booth’s Harbour Jazz and the Glen Miller Orchestra.
His expertise moves seamlessly from classical violin to jazz saxophone and although he lives in South London, Joe spends much of his time involved in Kent community music projects.

Joe said: “I am delighted to be leading Orchestra ONE in August. Having been involved in nearly every project since its conception I feel I have been very lucky to see how it has evolved over time. I hope I can continue many of the fabulous traditions of Orchestra ONE whilst also exploring new and different ways of creative music making.”
The award-winning music education initiative is run by Kent Music, supported by Golding Vision, Kent County Council and the New Line Learning Academy.
Peter Bolton, chief executive of Kent Music, said: “Orchestra ONE allows young people aged eight to 18 who have a passion for music to develop their skills in a series of creative sessions ending with a performance in front of an audience. All musical styles, instruments and levels of ability are welcome, giving classically-trained violin and clarinet players the chance to create music with self-taught electric guitarists, rappers and computer musicians.”
Workshops are free with no audition necessary. Participants are coached by professional creative music tutors and encouraged to improvise and contribute their own musical ideas, as well as enjoying the opportunity to experience playing as an orchestra.
In December 2012, Orchestra ONE received the Music Award in the Medway Culture and Design Awards, at The Corn Exchange, Rochester, and in 2013 was a nominee in the Best Musical Initiative category of the national Music Teacher Awards. 

For more information about Orchestra ONE, email orchestraone@kent-music.com, call 01622 358406 or visit www.facebook.com/ORCHESTRAONE. There is also an application form available at http://www.kent-music.com/orchestra-one-application-form.
ends
Notes to editors

· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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